
 

 

 

 

 

Dear PGHS Eagles Baseball Supporter, 

 

On behalf of the Pleasant Grove Baseball Booster Club (PGBBC), we would like to 

invite you to support our program through a raffle item donation or a business 

sponsorship for our Annual Golf Tournament. The event will be held on Saturday, 

October 29, 2022 at the Wildhawk Golf Club in Sacramento. 

 

The primary mission of PGBBC is to support the Pleasant Grove High School Eagles 

(PGHS) baseball program through fundraising and volunteer efforts.  Thanks to last 

year’s supporters and volunteers we were able replace our entire Varsity infield 

playing surface and install a custom Eagles turf halo around home plate, making our 

ballpark one of the nicest in the area. 

 

Generous donors like you are a key to this program’s success and make it possible for 

PGHS baseball to offer our current and future players the opportunity to play the sport 

they love while representing their school.  We are currently preparing for another 

successful season at all three levels of the program. 

 

Your support is greatly appreciated.  If you have any questions or need further 

information, please feel free to contact us or visit our website at 

www.pghsbaseball.com. 

 

We thank you for your time and consideration.  Go Eagles! 

 

Lonnie Trillo 

(916) 613-5847 

Pleasant Grove Baseball Booster Club 

Golf Tournament Chair 

 

 

 

 

 
Pleasant Grove Baseball Booster Club 

PO Box 822 Wilton, CA 95693 

Tax ID:  #47-3205114  


